
 

  

Wednesday 29th April 2020 

Dear Butterfly Class,  

I hope you are all well. I am really happy to see all the work that 

you are doing. It is making me smile. Even if you find the work a 

little difficult, remember to have a go and try your best. This 

week I have been extra busy too.  I have been back at school to 

do some work. It has been very quiet and I have really missed not 

seeing you all. I spoke to Mrs Dumitru and she misses you all too. 

Mrs Dumitru said she has been planting flowers to grow in the 

garden and has been walking in the parks for exercise. She hopes 

you are all keeping safe and you are all trying your best to do 

school work at home. 

 On Tuesday some of the other staff and I observed the one 

minute silence for the key workers who lost their lives whilst 

looking after all the poorly people. Every Thursday my daughter 

and I join the other people near where we live to clap and cheer 

for all the NHS staff. It is one way in which we can both say a big 

thank you to them for all the hard work that they are doing to 

look after us.      

I have also enjoyed doing the Joe Wicks workouts every day.   

It is important to remember to stay healthy by keeping fit and 

eating nutritious food.    

Butterfly Class carry on working hard with your work and 

remember to try your best. 

Best wishes  

Mrs Kainth 

 


